Catherine Hill Bay Progress Association
And Dune Care Inc
The Catherine Hill Bay Community enlists your help in supporting their requests for stronger controls within the site specific Development Control Plan (DCP) for the approved 550 lot Catherine Hill Bay Rose group development.
The community has worked tirelessly in opposing development that will undermine this special area. The significant gains that we have won have only been achieved with your support. The Stakeholders in Catherine Hill Bay’s present and future are many; as recognised in the 3000 objections to the proposed Rose group Development in 2010.

The community of Catherine Hill Bay endorses the Government’s confirmation of State Heritage listing and the intention to create a National Park on the Wallarah Peninsula. The community acknowledges that such an outcome may involve some LIMITED SYMPATHETIC DEVELOPMENT.
The Association not being able to challenge the latest approval in court entered into mediation process. One of the successes of this mediation was the granting of a site specific Development Control Plan. We maintain that the key to ensuring that this new development proposal does not impact on the State Heritage Conservation Area of Catherine Hill Bay is the proposed site specific DCP for the area.
 However, the CHBPA has grave concerns that the site specific DCP as written will not achieve this result and is urgently requesting a review of the documents to bring the Development Control Plan into accord with best practice standards for sensitive heritage and environmental areas.

HELP SAVE CATHO by: signing the accompanying letter (add your own thoughts) or write your own submission and send to the Department of Planning & Infrastructure.
All submissions should state:

· Your name and address

· The project title

· A statement that you support a draft DCP and the reasons why you think that this draft should be changed to make the controls stronger.
Your submission must reach the Department of Planning & Infrastructure by close of business 19th April and should be addressed to the Director, Strategic Assessment &

· Posted to Department Planning& Infrastructure, GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001

· Emailed to plan comment@planning.nsw.gov.au
Enquiries Ruth Allen 9228 6252 (Department of Planning)
Send this on to your email network friends and ask if they too will send a letter to SAVE CATHO
